
April 2018 Newsletter 

Fayetteville Country Club   



CLUB NEWS 

Initiation Fees 
 

See our 2018             
Initiation Fee      

Schedule           
Attached in this email. 

Welcome New & Returning Members! 
Jeffrey & Jessica Johnson 

Pierce Blodgett 
Mark & Toni Plake 
Grant Washburn 

Jeffrey & Lisa Gearhart 
Jonathan & April Shipman 

Rick & Brittnie Moody 
Andrew & Alison Wynne 

Kevan Sharp 
Cory & Kelly Knox 

Blake & Concetta Bullis  
Rick & Pam Grondin 
Jeffrey & Lori Jones 

Chris & Kristina Starnes  
Sean & Kim Vollendorf 
David & Theresa Roth  

Jordan & Marissa Korss  

Special Notes:  90 Day Notice Required 
for all Resignations!    

Please note Section 9.8.1 of our Bylaws regarding 
Resignation:   

All resignations from the Club shall be in writing to 
the Secretary and shall not be accepted until all dues 
and obligations of such member have been paid.  All 
members must give ninety (90) day notice of their 
intention to resign from the Club. 



FOOD & BEVERAGE 
Chef’s Cravings: 

Well now that we have made it to April we get to watch everything bloom and come alive.  Easter Brunch 
is the first day of April this year, so that also makes it April Fool’s Day.  Watch out, we may be up to some 
good ole tom foolery that day, but nothing that would jeopardize the quality of the members experience on 
Easter Brunch.  We look forward to seeing everyone out here!  I know I usually talk food here but for me 
April means something even bigger, larger than life; WrestleMania!  That’s right, as most everyone knows 
I am a huge wrestling fan.  I have been a fan since I was 4 years old.  This year is WWE’s 34

th
            

WrestleMania and has some big matches lined up.  Not only is the weekend of April 6
th
 – 8

th
 WrestleMania 

weekend, but it has all kinds of wrestling things happening.  April 7
th
 is the Ring of Honor Supercard of 

Honor XII and WWE NXT Takeover New Orleans.  So as an avid wrestling fan it’s a big weekend for me. 
Before, after, and during we will be covering this on my podcast Heels and Quads.  If anybody reading this 
still watches wrestling, feel free to give me a shout and we can talk wrestling!  

 

After all my boring wrestling talk, let’s get back to the food.  I am now carrying cage free eggs because 
they are a much better product in general.  I hope everyone has been enjoying the new menu format as 
well.  If so, we will continue to run with that.  I usually keep it to a steak, pasta, and a seafood dish of some 
kind.  On the note of menus, we will also start working towards the spring/summer menus as well as begin 
working on ideas for the pool menus.  After Easter, we will hammer out all that good stuff.  We hope    
everyone has a great Easter weekend and we look forward to seeing you around the club! 

 

                                - Chef Levi Zindl 

Peter’s Ponderings: 

My Pappy used to tell me: “You don't tug on superman's cape, you don't spit into the wind. 

You don't pull the mask off that old lone ranger, and you don't mess around with Jim.”  I always 

wondered what all that meant and who the heck Jim was, until I discovered it was a song by Jim 

Croce.  Pappy was telling me in effect “don’t do things that are ultimately self-defeating”.  This 

translates clearly into club management decisions such as hiring.  I’ve worked places that hire staff 

that have questionable attributes, just to fill empty positions; self-defeating.  I’ve witnessed       

managers micro-managing smart and ambitious staff; self-defeating.  Our strategy is to hire good 

people, no matter how experienced, then train them.  The vetting process to determine “good” 

starts with the candidate’s appearance and demeanor when we first meet.  Kiana then has a series 

of simple questions to get them to talk, as if they are speaking with members.  

Finally, we discuss the candidate.  I’ll meet with the person for a second interview if we’re on 

the fence.  The “X-factor” is gut.  We all have gut feelings about people and Kiana is one of the 

best.  We are confident you’ll see that the end results are friendly, attentive staff eager to provide 

the club experience you expect.  Speaking of self-defeating, Easter falls on April Fool’s Day this 

year.  I had a notion to do Christmas decorations for Easter Sunday brunch, but I was convinced 

that decision would be spitting into the wind. Thanks Jim (John).                             - Peter Donovan 



FOOD & BEVERAGE 
 

Book Your                      
Chef’s Table Today! 

Do you need to celebrate a special occasion or just 
want to have a fun evening with friends?                           

Well, let Chef Levi & his team handle it by creating a 
delicious meal while you watch the action!                                                

 

$60.00 per person (includes wine pairings) 
Friday & Saturday Evenings 2-8 people 

 

Save the Date! 

                 Mother’s Day Buffet 
                Sunday, May 13th from 11:00am-1:30pm 

 

First Fridays, Wine Tasting                    
& Live Music 

Friday, June 1st at 6:00pm 



GOLF & GREENS 
Notes from the Pro! 
 

Happy Spring To All! 
 

Dates To Remember: 
4/1:  As of this date Denim will no longer be allowed. 
4/7:  FCCGA Breakfast Scramble.  Breakfast begins at 8am.  Tee off 
10:00 am.  To sign up:  email baglerfcc@aol.com or call the Golf Shop 
at 479.442.5112. 
4/11:  Our annual Demo Day with Vendors from Titleist, Taylor Made, 
Muzino, Callaway and others.  Set up your appointment through the 
Golf Shop.  Hours of the event are from 3:00pm – 7:00pm. 
 

We also have a shop full of Demos in stock.  Please feel free to 
choose from Wedges, Irons, Faiways and Hybrids. 
 

Our 2018 Tournament Schedule is now complete and you may pick up 
a copy in the golf shop or I will be glad to email you a copy. 
 

IT’S NOT TOO EARLY TO PLAN FOR OUR STEVEN W. ARNOLD 
MEMBER GUEST JUNE 8

TH
 – 10

TH
  LOOK FOR MORE                    

INFORMATION COMING SOON. 
 

JUNIOR GOLF CAMPS Start in June.  See flyer in this newsletter for 
more information: 
Camp 1:  JUNE18-22 
Camp 2:  JULY16-20 
 

Do not forget our PGA Jr. League Team.  You can go to             
PGAJRLEAGUE.com to register for the team.  The kids cannot turn 
14 during the season.  The Access Code for Fayetteville Country Club 
is:  fayettevillecc (all lower case).  You must pay $150.00 upon        
registering a child. 
 

Lets get this season rolling! 
 

Very best to all, 
 

Bill Agler, Golf Professional and Jorden Rodman, Asst. Golf Professional 

mailto:baglerfcc@aol.com


GOLF & GREENS 



GOLF & GREENS 



Golf & Greens:   

In this space last month, I mentioned that we would be aerifying greens soon.  We were fortunate 
to catch some really good weather on Monday, March 5th and the process went really well.  The 

greens are fully healed and in great shape heading into the golfing season.  

I also mentioned that we would be closely monitoring any winter injury to our bermudagrass from 
the severe cold stretch we experienced this past January and February.  As we are beginning to 
green up, it appears all the fairways and tees are in great shape, for the most part.  We are seeing 
some winter injury and/or winter kill in some areas in the collars. It is still early and we have not 
had many warm days yet, so we expect many of these areas to recover. We will aerify around the 
greens and any other areas that have not yet greened up and try to encourage some growth from 
stolons and rhizomes beneath the surface.  We will then resod the areas that do not respond. I  

expect to begin any sod work in about 3 to 4 weeks.  

Thank you all for your continued patience with our cart path restrictions the last few months.  I 
firmly believe it played a vital role in minimizing winter injury in our high traffic areas.  As it warms 

up and dries out, we should be able to allow cart traffic to utilize the 90 degree rule.  

Emilio Sanchez, our resident rock mason, has been hard at work installing more native stone  
edging to some areas of cart path.  He does a great job with this and we are very fortunate to have 

him at FCC.  

Also, look for some changes to the landscaping behind the clubhouse soon.  Last spring we made 
some changes to the landscape in front of the house and intend to do some more behind the 

house in the coming weeks. 

Make sure to sign up for the Breakfast Scramble.  It is always a fun event and a great way to kick 

off the golfing season.  I look forward to seeing you on the course. 

                      -Brandon Nichols, Golf Course Superintendent                                   

GOLF & GREENS 

Important Golf Dates: 

April 7th:  FCC Golf Association Kick Off Breakfast 
Scramble.  10:00am Shotgun. 

April 11th:  Demo Day 

April 20th:  FHS Hall of Greats Event.  AM/PM Shotgun.  
Course Closed All Day. 

April 24th-26th:  FHS Golf Team Tryouts 

9 Holes at 2:30pm. 



GOLF EVENTS 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 



SPECIAL EVENTS 

Call 479.443.3131 or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 

First Fridays &         
Wine Tasting!   

Friday, June 1st at 6:00pm 

Join us on the Patio for 
Live Music,           

Wine Tasting and a                   
Fajita Friday Buffet! 
Featuring Music by           

TJ Scarlett! 



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

Easter 

Brunch 

2 

Club Closed 

3 

Yoga 9-10a 

4 
 

Yoga 9-10a 

5 
  

Yoga 9-10a 

6 
 

 
 

7 
 

FCC Brk. 
Scramble 

10am SG 

8 

 

9 

Club Closed 

10 

Yoga 9-10a 

 

11 

Yoga 9-10a 

 
Golf Demo 

Day 

12               

Yoga 9-10a  

Scotch     

Foursome 

13 

 

 

14 

Painting 

With a  

Twist 

15 

 

16 

Club Closed 

 

17 

Yoga 9-10a 

 

18 

Yoga 9-10a 

 

19 
 

Yoga 9-10a 

20 

FHS Hall 
of Greats 

Course  
Closed 

21 

 

22 

 

 

23 

Club Closed 

24 
 

 

Yoga 9-10a 
 

 

25 

Yoga 9-10a 

26 

Yoga 9-10a 

27 

 

28 

29 30 

Club Closed 

     

APRIL 2018 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 

Fayettevillecc.com 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:  Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 

Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 

Happy Hours Tues.—Fri. 4-6pm 

FHS Golf Team Tryouts 


